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We have hired a new City Clerk/Public Information Officer. She worked part-time to begin but is now
working full-time hours. The Parks department has hired two new seasonal employees as referees.

W2s were distributed in the last week of January and were with the Social Security Administration
and State of Missouri.

All employees were given a $1.45 increase in pay due to the Missouri minimum wage increase by
this amount.

Dona Slater



